
-REMINDERS-
It's still hot in Arizona--please

remember to apply sunscreen each

morning. Water days will continue

this month and come to an end

after Labor Day.
 

 

-BUZZWORTHY-
It's back to school month at Watch Me Grow! We are

excited to jump into a new school year and are

looking forward to lots of fun with the kids. This

month we will be talking about our families,

learning our new classroom rules and meeting lots

of new friends.

 It's that time of year where summer is winding

down and fall is creeping up on us. Time to start

thinking about school supplies,, new schedules, and

lots of paperwork. This is also a great time to build

your child's excitement for Move Up Day at Watch

Me Grow Child Care and Preschool. Remember,

when you were really young the summer felt like a

lifetime and heading back to school or moving up in

a classroom came out of the blue. This is a great

time to prepare your child for what's coming in the

new school year and to build their excitement. Talk

about the fun they are going to have, new friends

and old ones. Discussing new routines and changes

will help ease any nervousness or anxiety for your

little one. Another great way to prepare your kids for

moving up to a new class is by reading books with a

similar theme. We have several listed on the news

section of our website you may want to check out.
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-EVENTS-
8/2: Back to School Week
8/9: All About Me Week

8/9: Bring in a Favorite Book to
share for Nat'l Book Lover's Day

8/16: Making New Friends
8/21: World Honey Bee Day

8/22: All About Feelings
8/29: Dinosaur Week

Happiness Happens Month
9/6: Closed for Labor Day

 

 Watch Me Grow 

Child Care and Preschool

Locations in Gilbert, Arizona

www.wmgchildcare.com

info@wmgchildcare.com

GARDEN GAZETTE

SMART AS CAN BEE!
 

Did you know bees are 
responsible for more than 1/3

 of the food we eat?
 

-CONTACT INFO-


